
 

Dear Colleagues, 

We have launched a new effort to inform and engage parents and families. Please help us 

spread the word about this easy way to stay connected. 

   

Stay Connected 

Is today a school holiday or snow day? When are Parent-Teachers Conferences? When is the 

deadline to register for high school entrance exams? New York City public school families can 

now stay informed by texting “nycschools” to 877-877 to receive text messages throughout the 

school year. If you prefer to stay connected in Spanish, you can text “escuela” to 877-877. 

Thousands of families have already signed up to receive school-related information, including 

calendar updates, reminders and tips on how to access school resources. Standard text 

messaging rates may apply. 

  

Office of Public Affairs, NYC DOE 

 


